
 

 

 

Wednesday 
2nd September 2015   
Midweek  
Conservation and   Conversation  

Glenfern Valley Bushlands 
 
The plan today is to continue to upgrade the surroundings of the 
Frog Pond.  
The Frog Pond is now over 12 months old and the frogs and 
vegetation are settling in.  We have some issues with weed 
ingress and to provide more visitor access we are going to put a 
small gravel path around the back of the pond. 
 
If the weather is fine we will also be sanding and repainting the 
picnic table at New Road. 
 
Come along and join us. 
 

9.00AM 11.00 AM 

11.00AM 
Cuppa and Chat 

Contribute to and learn 
about the restoration of 

our Bushlands 

BRING GLOVES, 
LONG PANTS AND 
STURDY SHOES. 
MORNING TEA 

AND TOOLS 
PROVIDED 

Midweek Conservation 
and Conversation is on 

the first Wednesday of the 
month.  

MEET AT THE 
CENTRAL CAR PARK 

GLENFERN ROAD 
UPWEY 

See the website for more 
details on the location of the 
reserve and meeting place 
Event will be cancelled if 
raining or Total Fire Ban  www.glenfernvalleybushlands.org.au 


